Description of Summer 2009 Low Vision Workshops
Reading Between the Lines:  Teaching Tactile Graphics to Braille Readers
Implementing pictures into the educational experience curriculum is imperative for Braille users.  Fortunately, there are a vast number of resources available for obtaining ready-made tactiles as well as the technology to produce one’s own.  These vital outlets for obtaining quality graphics can significantly enhance student performance on standardized tests and in all subject areas.  Users must make sure they are using the best ready-made tactile publications available, while comparing methods of tactile graphic production technology.  This workshop will address the “Pictures in a Flash” method of production, embossing with the ViewPlus suite of tools, and using talking tactile graphics and a variety of available graphic resources. 

Date: June 23, 2009
Time: 8:30-12:00
Fee: $50

NoteTakers in Action:  Does My Braille Student Need One?
This workshop will discuss the decision making process concerning whether or not to purchase a notetaker, as well as comparing the various notetakers on the market. Compare and contrast the BrailleNote, PacMate, and BrailleSense.  What are the features available on Notetakers, and is a notetaker necessary for all blind students? What if my student uses a small laptop/netbook and Braille display?    

Date: June 25, 2009
Time: 8:30-12:00
Fee: $50
Teaching Location Literacy:  Expanding Orientation and Mobility
This training will discuss the learning process involved in developing location literacy for the blind student, and why this is an essential independence skill.  Tips and resources for tactile maps, mobility considerations, and GPS options will be discussed along with integration of online tools.
Date: July 16, 2009
Time: 8:30-12:00
Fee:  $50

